Hi,

We as a family living inHadley Wood for over 20 years,we value all the green spaces within Hadley Wood
and was drawn to the locality as it is surrounded by Green Belt land.This protects the special character of the
area,so we therefore object to the proposed site allocation for housing development.

1.We need to save our green belt as the plan is against the carbon foot print and climate change policy.
2.Plan will destroy our unique heritage landscape.

3.1t is unnecessary and wrong.

4.1t is not a sustainable development.

5.This is a flawed site selection.

Can you please,therefore,remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local Plan and retain
the green belt status for the land.



